
Dear Allotment Gardeners  

 

For many years now, the Association” Fête de la nature” ( Feast of Nature) has been organising a 

yearly  international event in May called "La Fête de la nature". 

This year, the 15th edition will take place from 19 to 23 May 2021.  

The “Feast of Nature” is five days of free events to allow everyone to experience nature at first hand. 

This major event will allow for a significant dissemination of practices in the garden, helping to 

create the much-needed havens for fauna and flora. 

If the health context limits social contacts, the outdoor reception from which your gardens benefit 

nevertheless has the advantage of facilitating the respect of physical distance and barrier gestures 

guaranteeing the safety of everyone.  

Following the call of the Fête de la nature Association, we ask you to join the adventure and 

become a 2021 organizer by opening your gardens to the general public. 

How can you do this? Get information under: https://fetedelanature.com/   Propose a national 

event. Shortly a website portal will be opened for the inscription and highlighting of events proposed 

from outside France. 

You are the worthy representatives of the allotments and the fauna and flora that make them up. 

Discovering the allotments and their resources is also ensuring their preservation.  

We are counting on you! 

Sandra BELE 

Communication officer 

French allotment federation 
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